
Hello! It’s good to be back!  

 

Primary 6 Room 9 have 

settled very well into the 

new school year and have 

enjoyed their first week 

back. 

 

We kicked off the year by 

getting to know each other 

a bit more, including the 

teacher! 

 

We also created some nice 

personal envelopes which 

will be used throughout the 

year to store positive  

affirmation notes we write 

for each other. 

 

For this term, we will be 

exploring the theme of 

Glasgow when engaging in 

our learning of literacy,   

numeracy and PEBL. 

Learning Conversation Starters… 

1. What landmarks can you identify in 

Glasgow? 

2. Do you know the story of St. Mungo? 

3. What is your favourite place in    

Glasgow? 

 

 

We’re Back! 

  So what’s happening next in Room 9? 

 

Desperate Journey 

Our novel for this term will be ‘Desperate Journey’ by Kathleen 

Fidler. This has a Glasgow/Scottish twist to it and as the title sug-

gests, things do not go to plan... 

 

Glasgow Theme 

If you are able to help with our learning on this in any way with 

your knowledge, expertise or resources, get in touch! 
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Primary 6 Room 9 

PE Days 

Outdoor:  

Monday  

Indoor:  

Friday 

 

Come To  

My Classroom 

Tuesday 26th  

August 

 

St. Matthew’s 
Day  

Celebrations on 
19th September 

 

Positive Affirmations 


